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MIL-STD-1798, dated 24 March 1993, is hereby canceled.  However, the technical information and the
lessons learned from this standard have been preserved in MIL-HDBK-1798.  MIL-HDBK-1798 is for
guidance only and should not be cited as a requirement, but information in the handbook may be useful in
determining or evaluating requirements.

Custodian:
  Air Force - 11

Preparing activity:
  Air Force - 11

(Project GDRQ-F177)

FSC GDRQ

DISTRIBUTION STATEMENT D.  Distribution authorized to the Department of Defense and DoD
contractors only; contains critical technology; (3 February 1986).  Other requests shall be referred to
ASC/ENOI, BLDG 560, 2530 LOOP ROAD WEST, WRIGHT-PATTERSON AFB OH  45433-7101.
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